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I am writing this to discuss the closure of Appin race track. This track was the only straight track left in 
NSW, which was great for trainers bringing dogs back from injury, or could not run on the circle tracks. 
It was especially useful for younger dogs just starting out in racing as it is a lot safer for them. If Appin 
was to resume racing maybe GRNSW and T the GBOTA should look at running it weekly and 
possibly promote it to TAB grade C, as this type of stright track racing is run weekly and on the TAB in 
Victoria at Healesville and since it went TAB that track has been successful. 


